NEW ADDRESS BUSINESS OFFICE
INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF LEPROSY

Effective | January 1974, Oliver W. Hasselblad, M.D., succeeded C.H. Binford,
M.D., as executive director of the JOURNAL and the address of the Business Office
has been changed to:

INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF LEPROSY
P.O. Box “G"
Madison Square Station
New York, N.Y. 10010

All communications regarding subscriptions or financial matters relating to the
JOURNAL should be sent to Dr. Oliver W. Hasselblad at the above address. Member-
ship subscriptions in pounds sterling may also continue to be sent to:

Dr. S. G. BROWNE
Secretary-Treasurer
International Leprosy Association
16 Bridgefield Road
Sutton, Surrey, England

All matters pertaining to manuscripts for this JOURNAL or relating to its production
and publication should be referred to the Editorial and Publication Office:

Dr. O. K. SKINSNES, Editor
International Journal of Leprosy
Leahi Hospital
3675 Kilauea Avenue
Honolulu, Hawaii 96816



